
COUNCIL – 15 MAY 2024 
 
MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 
Question 1 

 

Cllr David Jacobs to ask Cllr Carl Brittain, 
the Executive Member for Environmental 
Sustainability 

At full council on 18th December during a discussion on the proposed 
changes to car parking tariffs in Bishop’s Stortford, the Deputy Leader 
stated with particular reference to the Northgate End multi-storey car 
park that “many people are scared and frightened of using it” and that 
“I would like the council to take urgent action to improve the 
stairwells, lighting, and disabled access…I hope these changes can be 
made as soon as possible and before these changes (the new car 
parking fees) come into effect in April.” During the same debate the 
Executive Member for Planning and Growth confirmed “there is a 
shopping list of improvements for Northgate End – I know there is a 
budget set aside for them”. 

Can the Executive Member for Financial Sustainability confirm a) how 
much money has been set aside for these improvements, and b) when 
they will happen? 
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